CITY OF KILLDEER PUBLIC INPUT MEETING
October 11th, 2022

The City of Killdeer held a public input meeting on October 11th, 2022 at 6;00 PM.  A City Commission quorum was present with Commission President Joel Spethman, Commissioner’s Joe Hurt, Logan Wallace, Greg Nordsven, and Kelly Summerfield present along with roughly 50-60 people in attendance.    

The purpose of the public input meeting was to discuss semi-truck traffic through Killdeer on the ND 22 Killdeer Business Loop (Central Ave).  Several people spoke on the matter.  Not actions were taken by the City Commission.

The meeting ended at 6:53 P.M.     

Minutes are subject to review and revisions.
Joel Spethman, Commission President
Matt Oase, City Administrator


